
Enhanced SAFETY 
PROCEDURES for our teams

1. FITNESS FOR WORK
Our team members 
will NOT attend work 
if they have COVID 19 
related symptoms.

2. HANDWASHING
All teams will wash 
their hands thoroughly 
and more regularly.

4. SOCIAL DISTANCING
Our teams will stay 
socially distanced 
from colleagues, 
pupils and school staff.

5. ENHANCED 
CLEANING
Contact points will be 
cleaned more regularly 
by our teams.

3. PERSONAL HYGIENE
Team members will 
not touch their face. 
They will wear a clean 
uniform every day.

Welcome Back
We hope you are safe and well, and looking forward to the new term ahead. We certainly are! 

We have been busy behind the scenes planning and getting ready for schools reopening in 
September. Our number one priority is the safety of our team, your pupils and wider school 
community. You will see some changes to the kitchen and dining room that will ensure everyone 
can eat safely with us every day. Trust us, as we go through these new times, that we will work 
tirelessly to ensure your catering provision remains at the highest standard whilst operating in a 
safe manner for all. We look forward to seeing you in the new term. 

We have updated our FOOD OFFER

HOT FOOD COUNTER
Food will be served on to plates and 
placed on counters for pupils to 
take.

NO SELF-HELP AREAS
We have removed self-
help areas in the dining 
room, these include salad bars, water 
dispensers, soup stations and yoghurt 
bars. Instead, these will be served in 

individual reusable pots or bowls.

FOOD INNOVATION
Food innovation will continue as 
usual, with some new thinking we 
have created ideas that fit into a 
new way of serving.

SUSTAINABILITY
We have not forgotten our 

sustainability credentials, re-usable 
items that can be sterilised after 
each use through the dishwasher are 
being encouraged wherever possible.

NUTRITION & SUSTAINABILITY 
EDUCATION

Lots of these sessions and resources will be going 
online, as well as lots of new, exciting virtual kitchen 

activities.

Our 
Remobilisation 
Pack provides 

managers with 
guidance on how 

to introduce a 
safe food offer

We look forward to seeing you in September 
and supporting you and your school 

community through these new times.

Best wishes,

Ronan & Nick


